

Intell May 17/85

Sir James Whitney School's contribution to dear education in Ontario during the last 115 years was rewarded Thursday by the Ontario Heritage Foundation, an agency of the Ministry of Culture and Citizenship. The school was presented with a plaque, outlining some of its history

115 years' service

from its beginning in 1869 with pioneer educator John B. McGann. The plaque will be located in the main entrance to the Dundas Street West facility. A plaque unveiling ceremony was held in the sports complex before the student au-

dience. Shown here (from left), are Hugh O'Neil, MPP Quinte; Cedric Haynes, a director with the heritage foundation; Chris Kenopic, president of the student council, and Guy. Buller, acting superintendent.

(Staff Photo)